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1. Melina BATH, page 38 

Question Asked: 
Apparently during the floods, or just prior to the floods, the Lower Murray 
Water advisory committee was not reimbursed for building the levee – so a 
bit of the conversation that we have just had – and protecting that 
precious infrastructure on the river. I am just wondering if you know 
anything about that. Is that something you can take on notice and share 
with us? Have you had conversations with them? Who has been 
responsible? They seem like they are wearing the burden and not being 
reimbursed for that. 

 
Response:  

Levees are largely controlled and funded by State Governments and 
Catchment Authorities.  It is not an area that we can offer much comment 
on other than to recommend that there is more uniformity re levees on 
rivers. 

 

 


